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MADISON, WI – Senate Democratic Leader Jennifer Shilling (D-La Crosse) released the
following statement after Tony Evers was sworn in today as the 46th Governor of the State of
Wisconsin:

  

“I am thrilled to welcome Governor Tony Evers and Lt. Governor Mandela Barnes as we usher
in a new era in Wisconsin history. Today marks a fresh start to move past political battles and
build a new path forward that focuses on improving health care, strengthening schools, and
fixing roads. Gov. Evers has built a team from across the state that brings diverse experience
and knowledge to the table and I know they are ready for the challenges and opportunities that
lie ahead.”
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